
OH HB 248 Testimony:

My name is Eisha Sheller and I am a wife, mother and Engineer. 

I support HB 248. It  protects Ohioan's Constitutional liberties, which Ohio's elected officials swore to 
uphold by swearing an oath to support the Constitution. 

Personal story: 
Shortly after receiving some of her many childhood vaccines my daughter started getting 
painful redness and swelling all over her body including her tongue, throat, feet and joints. 
Symptoms disappeared after giving her anti-inflammatories and/or anti-histamines. Doctors 
could not determine the cause. Although never proven, I could not help but think these 
symptoms were due to her recently received vaccines. Nothing had changed other than her 
getting vaccinated. After a few weeks or so of occurring almost daily, the symptoms finally 
disappeared completely. Needless to say I stopped getting her vaccinated until many years later 
and I am glad that I had the freedom to make that choice. 

Please pass HB 248 so that our freedom to choose will be preserved and not infringed. Please error on 
the side of liberty. Thank-you for allowing me to provide this testimony.


